
    Announcements  

 
We would like to thank all that serve in our church  
cleaning ministry. We appreciate your time and devotion 
to this ministry. Please stop by the table in the fellowship 
hall and pick up your thank you card.  
 
Join Mark for coffee & conversations at Mahoney’s in 
Carthage on Wednesday, January 8th at 7:15am. 

LaMoine Camp is having a junior high retreat January 
10th –11th. There is a flyer in the fellowship hall. If you 
are interested in going, please see Kyle & he can help you 
with registration.  

There will be a meeting following church on January 12th 
for anyone interested in attending the 2025 Casas trip. 
Change of location to Guatemala!  

MYM students will be attending a Peoria Rivermen’s 
hockey game on Sunday, January 19th. They will be  
leaving following church service and will return to BCC 
around 8:30pm. Students will need money for food (lunch 
& dinner). If any junior high or high school aged students 
& their parents are interested in attending, please sign up 
in the fellowship hall. Ten tickets have already been  
purchased. See Kyle for more information. 
 
Al & Mary Jo Frakes, along with their son (Mark), & Kurt 
Davis, will be going on a missions trip to Africa with  
Doctors Without Boarders in February. Monetary dona-
tions for medical supplies are appreciated. They are also 
collecting items for the orphanage such as soccer balls, 
footballs, jump ropes, bracelet kits, & balloons. There is a 
tote in the fellowship hall for donations. 
Keep this mission project in your prayers. If you have any 
questions see Al or Mary Jo.  
 
In February, the congregation of BCC will have the  
opportunity to approve men put forth for consideration of 
leadership here at our church. All members 16 years and 
older will have the opportunity to approve the men who 
are listed on the ballot.  
 
 
 

Prayer 
 

PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS—If you have 
a prayer/praise request to share or an announcement to be made this 
morning, please leave it at the sound booth. We welcome the  
opportunity to pray for others. Please keep us updated on the  
requests you submit so others may know how to pray. 
 

PRAY for: 
Rick Biondolino-recovering from colon cancer surgery 
Larry McCombs-stepped on nail (diabetic); gangrene in foot;    
  had to have part of his foot amputated; if infection continues,    
  more of his foot may need to be removed 
Deni McCombs-growth on liver is cancer; will begin chemo     
  soon 
Eric McFarland-recovery from gallbladder surgery 
Cindy Snyder-had PET scan on January 2 to check for cancer 
Jon Post-recovery from injuries following car accident 
Aiden Post-recovery from injuries following car accident 
Don Merritt-recovery from glaucoma surgery 
Heidi Wilson-PET scan soon to confirm diagnosis of early onset    
  Alzheimer’s; pray for a clear scan 
Barb Hanks-severe back pain; pray for relief  
Evela Elrod-burning in stomach; blood in stools  
Marilyn Nelson-recovering at home from sepsis  
Bud Hobbs-in Elms nursing home in Macomb for rehabilitation  
Michelle Berry-mass on her frontal lobe of her brain 
Jan Scanlan-recovery from fall; physical therapy  
Roger DeSchepper-mass on left lung; lesions in other places 
Rose Scheetz-has cancer & is receiving chemo treatment 
Sara Guymon-Acute Myeloid Leukemia; extensive treatment 

Welcome 
Thank you for choosing to spend your weekend with us!  We 

want you to feel welcome and comfortable.   
 
Communion is observed weekly. As communion is passed, 
please take two cups stacked inside of one another; take the 
emblems when you are ready & place the empty cups in the 
round cup holders in the pew in front of you.  
 
Offering is collected in the various wooden boxes around the 
auditorium.  You can give at your convenience.  If you are a 
visitor, please do not feel obligated to give.  We want our ser-
vice to be our gift to you. 

 
Volunteers 

 
Serving Today 
 

Nursery:   Today     Next Week    
 Elleanna Mantia   Melissa Kerr 
 Jessica Carroll  Kaylee Kerr 
        
Meditation: Kevin Deitrich       David Prior 
 
Communion Servers: Jim Jefferson, Frank Hutchins, Mark 
Jacob, Jim Bolton, Keith Mohr, Bob Lemley, Doug Jacob, 
Don Jacob 
 
Communion Preparer: Diana Shults 
 
Food Pantry Volunteers: Mon.: Kathy Brumbaugh 

  Wed.: Florine Dixon 
 
Greeters:  Rick & Kim Walker 

   
Church Cleaners 1/6-1/11: Frank Hutchins, Susan Climer, 
Wayne & Becky Humphrey, Andrea Wibbell, Meghan Wibbell, 
Kaleb Mohr 

Sermon videos can be viewed on our website by  
visiting www.burnsidechristian.org.  

 
Please have information for the bulletin submitted to the 

office by 8am Thursday mornings. 



“We loved you so much that we were  
delighted to share with you not only the 
gospel of God but our lives as well,  
because you had become so dear to us.”    
   I Thessalonians 2:8 

 

www.burnsidechristian.org 
  
 Mark Nichols, Preaching Minister  217.357.4753 cell 
 Kyle Nelson, Youth Minister  309.224.3787 cell 
 Dan Nichols, Associate Minister 219.688.3450 cell 
 Jackson Franke, Apprentice 573.470.6856 cell  
 Wayne Caparoon, Elder 217.357.4114 cell 
 Wayne Humphrey, Elder 217.219.1748 cell 
 Al Frakes, Elder 217.440.5107 cell 
 Doug Jacob, Elder 217.617.6392 cell 
 Kevin Deitrich, Elder 217.440.2454 cell  
 Church Office 217.746.3571 
 Danielle Shuman, Secretary  309.333.9924 cell 

January 5, 2025 
 

  Welcome to our time of Worship through. . . . 
Song. . . .Prayer. . . .Communion . . . .Message   
(Please partake of communion as you are served) 

 

 Please silence your cell phones  
 

Sunday School for all ages  9:00 a.m.  
Morning Worship    10:00 a.m.  

Children’s Programming 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1/5-MYM & Sunday Night Bible Study resume 
1/7-Ladies Bible Study resumes  
1/8-Coffee & Conversations @ Mahoney’s 7:15-8:15am 
1/19-MYM to attend Peoria Rivermen hockey game 
 

The January beacon is available for pick up in the  
fellowship hall. 

The February beacon deadline is Monday, January 27th. 


